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This week in Caterpillars Class we…... 

 Have been learning about the life cycle of a caterpillar 

 Looked at the story of  ‘The three little pigs’ and made houses  

from different materials  

 Made cloud dough 

 Hunted for hidden in numbers in ice 

 Have been learning about tadpoles, their life cycle & how to look 

after them  

 Made Gruffalo crumble  

Next week in Caterpillars Class we will be…  

  Learning about countries around the world this week we are  

looking at Brazil, Kenya, Australia, France & Spain 

 Acting out ‘Little Red Riding Hood’ 

 Making butterfly prints 

 Matching numbers 11-20 

Home learning : 

 Talk about trips you have been on - where did you go/ what did you take  on 

your trip and how did you get there?  

 Talk to your child about Brazil, Kenya, Australia, France & Spain. Can  

you look at the colours of the flags / look up any interesting facts about these  

countries.  
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